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19 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are all no doubt aware (from our fortnightly newsletter), this Thursday (21st December) is our 
Christingle Service. This will be held in the church from 6.00-7.00pm and you are all warmly invited. This 
annual event comprises the creation of a Christingle (in school on Thursday), made from an orange 
decorated with red tape, sweets and a candle, along with readings, prayer and song. The service 
culminates with all the adults and children lighting their Christingles!  
 
In past years, our Christingle Service has been a very special, spiritual occasion and a magical experience 
for all, so I do hope you are able to join us for this year’s celebration.  
 
We kindly ask that the children arrive at 5:40pm and report to their classes, whilst parents and carers 
take their seats in the church. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Gary Price 
Headteacher 
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